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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
ADVISING THAT HE WILL BE AWAY FROM HEADQUARTERS
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON D.C.

CHAIR OF THE

PERMANENT COUNCIL

October 17, 2004

Dear Dr. Biehl:

I would like to let you know that I will be away from headquarters from October 18 to 20, 2004.

Pursuant to Article 6 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, its Vice Chair, Ambassador Michael I. King, Permanent Representative of Barbados, will serve as Chair during that period.

Sincerely,


Aristides Royo


Permanent Representative of Panama to the OAS

Dr. John Biehl

Director, Department of Democratic and Political Affairs,

  in charge of the General Secretariat

Organization of American States

[image: image2.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

Washington, D.C.
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP13443E04�











_1159615658.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL



